Ysgol Gynradd Ty-Du Rogerstone Primary School

Ebenezer Drive Newport NP10 9YX

Tel: 01633 831610 Pennaeth/Headteacher: Mr. S Rayer

December 18th 2023



Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope everyone is well.

Mrs Birch unexpectedly started her maternity leave today. We wish her all the very best with the new addition to her family when he/she arrives!

Miss McAllister, who would have been taking over from her in January anyway, will start with the class today. She has been a member of staff at the school for a number of years and has just returned from maternity leave herself.

You will be able to see her on the classroom door this week and of course meet her at parents' evening in the spring.

Have a lovely Christmas and New Year.

Very best wishes.

Steve Rayer Headteacher